January 7, 2016

Corporate Services Committee City of London P.O. Box 5035 London, Ontario N6A 4L9

Attention: Linda Rowe, Deputy City Clerk

Dear Committee Members:

Re: Request for Delegation Status - Sale of Hydro One

We would like to respectfully request the opportunity to appear before the Corporate Services Committee on January 19th or February 2nd, 2016 for the purposes of bringing to your attention our concerns regarding the sale of Hydro One as well as educating and bringing forward a motion for your support which is as follows:

WHEREAS Hydro One is a public asset, owned and paid for by generations of residents, ratepayers, and taxpayers in Ontario;

AND WHEREAS London is historically bound to the movement to create a public hydro system, spearheaded by prominent resident Sir Adam Beck;

AND WHEREAS a public utility's profits stay in the province and have contributed to our common wealth;

AND WHEREAS as a public service it has helped our province become the industrial heartland of Canada, contributing to generations of economic growth.

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the City of London states that it supports the continued operation of Hydro One as a publically owned asset, and furthermore, that the sale of any Hydro One assets be limited solely to the sale to other public bodies, such as Ontario municipally owned utilities.

Respectfully submitted by:

HYDRO ONE NOT FOR SALE LONDON CHAPTER

Per: Ange Thompson